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A junky named Beecroft leaves a toxic relationship with his boss 
Melanie for the last time. Melanie is a psychopathic tycoon who 
holds immense power in the dystopian society within which Beecroft 
is a powerless and long-suffering pawn. During his escape from 
Melanie’s high-rise manor, Melanie threatens Beecroft with a 
prediction of his impending death on account of his betrayal. The 
confused Beecroft hides away and begins to think that he may have 
been better off with Melanie. He trudges back to her high-rise 
manor but runs into Hailey, a key member of a secret group of 
radicals known as the Free-Thinkers. They enforce a painful but 
necessary codependency recovery program to help him break free 
from the numerous addictions that he has accrued. During the 
program, Beecroft has an apparition of his brutal and fiery death. 
This vision impels Beecroft to change himself and, moreover, the 
world. His tenacity inspires other members of the proletariat to 
follow in his footsteps and bring down the corporate aggressors. 
Through his passionate campaigning, Beecroft falls in love with an 
intelligent Free-Thinker named Gail who is moved by his apparent 
honesty and tenacity. Their strong bond enriches the Free-
Thinker’s cause. As it gains further momentum and support from the 
people who have become fed up with the increasing corruption, they 
all stand together in unity and prepare for a battle. However, 
behind the campaign’s commotion, Beecroft and Melanie meet again 
in private where she convinces him that they were both to blame 
for the state of the world. They reconnect in one last passionate 
love affair when Hailey catches them in the act. After much 
deliberation, Hailey concedes that this affair needs to be shared 
to the Free-Thinking masses for the greater good for all. They 
swiftly turn their backs on Beecroft and his campaign. In a final 
confrontation with Melanie, Beecroft is moved to the edge of a 
window where he exhibits an ugly display of hubris, blame and 
delusional flashbacks. He inadvertently falls several storeys onto 
a heating unit and his body bursts into flames in front of a 
shocked crowd below. The people gather in sorrow as his body turns 
to cinders. They conclude that, ‘there will never be truth in this 
world, only the hope of love and solidarity’. 


